
WEEKLY NEWSLETTER  

21st October 2022 

Headteacher: Mrs Ransley   01303 275967 www.allsouls.kent.sch.uk  

Class Reader Writer Mathematician 

Ladybirds Hassan Elsie Isla 

Bumblebees Curtis James Bella 

Caterpillars Alice-Faye Joel D Theo 

Dolphins Jax Evie Loreen 

Sharks Ava P Josh Annie 

Stingrays Dashel Ronnie Scarlett 

Turtles Leo Reggie Jessica 

Orcas Harley Jacob Christian 

Penguins Archie Emelia Willow 

Follow us on Facebook 

@AllSoulsCEPsch 

     
   
   

     

We have been talking about being 
wise and responsible.  We looked 
at the story of the wise man and 
the foolish man.  See if your chil-
dren can remember the moral of 

the story. 

 

Free Fundraising for 
Schools 

 

Please see the leaflet which we 
have sent home with the      

children this week.  Please use 
your own bags, there is no    

limit! 

Secondary School Places 

Current Year 6 

You must apply for a secondary school 

place for your child to start year 7 at  

secondary school. You will need to do 

this when your child is in year 6 at pri-

mary school.  

Applications for transfer to secondary 
school in September 2023 opened on  

Thursday 1 September  

and will close at midnight on  

Monday 31 October 2022. 

Secondary school places - 
Kent County Council  

 

We would like to welcome three new    

members of staff to the school. 

Mrs Rai Tamang is working with the     

Stingrays class. 

We have Mrs Fowler who will be working 

with Foundation and Key Stage 1. 

We would also like to welcome Miss Thomas 

who has joined our catering team. 

   

Children finish school today at 

the normal time of 3.00pm. 

We look forward to welcoming 

you all back to school on 

Wednesday 2nd November! 

Have a lovely half term break! 

 

Please find  attached 

our latest sporting 

success newsletter 

for this term! 

 

 

 

Reminder 

Year 4 will be         

swimming on   

Wednesday mornings 

after half term. 

Please make payment 

for this on School 

Money. 

 


